
Notice of Intent to Award a Contract under the Sourcewell Cooperative for Employee Uniforms  
 
The Township of Lakewood intends to participate in the Sourcewell contract #040920-UFC Employee 
Uniforms and to purchase, through said contract, the above referenced uniforms. The purchase is 
through UniFirst Corporation, 68 Jonspin Road, Wilmington, MA 01860, the awardee for this Sourcewell 
contract.  
 
Information regarding the contract may be found by contacting the purchasing agent at 732 905 5971 or 
at yabraham@lakewoodnj.gov during regular business hours as well as on-line at 
https://www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/040920-ufc#tab-contract-documents. The 
Township of Lakewood joined the Sourcewell Cooperative as of September 3, 2013. Sourcewell’s 
contract term with UniFirst is from May 22, 2019 to May 22, 2024.  
 
It is the intent of the Township of Lakewood to make a contract award to UniFirst pursuant to the 
proposal submitted by UniFirst in response to the Sourcewell request for proposal. 
  
The Township of Lakewood is permitted to execute National Cooperative purchasing agreements under 
the authority N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2.  
 
Comment period ends January 6, 2023 
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